
Our community sings the blessing of St. Clare for the Friars
at the Transitus of St. Clare on August 10, 2011

Archbishop Schnurr celebrated Mass for us
for the Feast of St. Clare August 11, 2011

Sr. Doris celebrates 50 years of religious life
at Mass with Fr. Jim Van Vurst on September 8, 2011

The 2011 start of   The Run for the Nuns

    
We pray for you

and 
all your needs
and intentions

during this 
Advent

and
Christmas
Seasons!

— Your Poor Clare
SistersThanks to all who helped make our repairs

to the driveway possible!
A deer visits us outside the
Chapel for morning prayer

Mark your Calendar and Celebrate with Us!

Our 800th Anniversary Mass will be at St. Clement’s Church,
4536 Vine Street, Cincinnati, Ohio 

August 11, 2012 at 10:00am
 (Reception follows Mass at St. Clement School Cafeteria)

Enroll now in our 800th Anniversary Memorial and Gift Enrollment Book.  
Go to www.poorclarescincinnati.org to learn more.


